
Recycling Infrastructure Grant

Michigan Department of Energy Great Lakes and Environment (EGLE)

AAPS received a grant from EGLE for the purchase of:

1,640 – 41 quart classroom recycling containers: 332 Double hallway and common area containers: 



Recycling Infrastructure Grant
Implementation

Timeline:

• November 2019 – ABM Training

• November 2019 – Pilot with three elementary schools 

• February 2020 – Remaining elementary school and K-8s

• March 2020 – Middle Schools

• May 2020 – High Schools

• Fall 2020 – Back to School messaging for all levels

* Tentative schedule pending successful implementation of previous step



Recycling Infrastructure Grant

Implementation

Support and Training:

• ABM Training November 2019

• Staff trainings by the Ecology Center

• Student classroom training by Ecology Center (100+)

• Educational Signage

• Tracking and Inspection worksheet (per EGLE requirements)

• Sample Email for staff and parents

• Roles and Responsibilities document




